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April 1, 2022 

 

Bill Dunn 

Municipal Emergency Services 

315 Howard Avenue, Bays D and E 

Rockville, MD 20850 

Via email to: billdunn@mesfire.com 

 

RE: First Amendment to Contract Award 19-076 – First Option Period 

 

Dear Mr. Dunn: 

The Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments (COG) is pleased to provide notice that 

COG will exercise the first renewal option of the above referenced contract.  

COG Contract Award #19-076 has been modified as follows: 

Modification to Period of Performance 

Option period one is executed, extending the period of performance 

by three (3) years to April 11, 2025. One (1) option period for an 

additional (3) years remains. 

All other terms and conditions of the original award remain unchanged, including RFP 19-007 

and MES’s Technical and Pricing Proposal as opened on January 28, 2019. A copy of the 

original award is incorporated and referenced herein. 

Please feel free to contact me at purchasing@mwcog.org, if additional information is 

requested. 

Best regards, 

 
Rick D. Konrad 

Contracts and Purchasing Manager 
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